
Noble Horizons Employee Scholarship Fund 
 
As a longtime member of the Noble Horizons Scholarship Committee, I have 
wanted to publicize and emphasize the importance of this fund to both the 
employees and the residents. 
 
This fund reimburses employees who successfully complete college courses.  To 
receive funds, the employees must provide grades for completed courses along 
with copies of payments.  Reimbursing these employees after completion then 
gives them an opportunity to receive funds to pay for the following semester. 
 
During my years here at Noble, I have been pleased as CNAs became LPNs through 
this program.  Others moved from associate’s degrees to bachelor’s degrees in 
nursing and even from a bachelor’s degree to a master’s degree. 
 
I think that we all should be proud of the accomplishments of these employees 
who have been working here; raising families; going to college classes at night or 
weekends.  We have all benefited from their dedication. 
 
I am hoping that you and your families will consider donating to this fund or 
perhaps recognize it in your will. 
 
Rosemary H. Farnsworth 


